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The Right Honourable Dickon Amiss Thomas Mitchell

Prime Minister of Grenada
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Financial Complex

ST. GEORGE'S

GRENADA

3rd November 2022

BY LETTER AND EMAIL 
Dear Prime Minister,

Re: Issues Arising From the Events in Grenada During October 1983 

I write to you in my capacity as Secretary of Grenada – Forward Ever and on behalf of the Committee for Human Rights in Grenada UK and GEMFM of Canada who organised two well attended Zoom meetings on the theme GRENADA: October 1983 - What Really Happened.  These occurred on Sunday 23rd October and Saturday 29th October.  They were open to anyone interested in the history and current situation in Grenada.
These meetings raised a number of issues including a lack of knowledge about what actually occurred in Grenada during October 1983, which culminated in the death of your predecessor, Prime Minister Maurice Bishop and others; the whereabouts of their remains; and the information that your administration intends to mark, possibly as a national holiday, 19th October, and possibly 25th October.
The meeting agreed the following and requested that I formally communicate these to you by way of an open letter. These were made in recognition of the Government’s attempts to bring about a conclusion to the tragic events of that time and conciliation between Grenadians and supporters of Grenada.  These are: -

Call on the Government of Grenada to establish a judicial inquiry to determine the facts of the events that culminated with the deaths that occurred at Fort George, at that time called Fort Rupert, on 19th October 1983.
To support the Government of Grenada in its efforts to determine the whereabouts of the remains of Maurice Bishop and those that fell with him at Fort George on 19th October 1983; recover these and return them to their families to ensure a proper interment.
Congratulate the Government of Grenada’s intention to mark, as a public holiday, 19th October and call on them to ensure that such an event is one that leads to reconciliation amongst Grenadians and supporters of Grenada.
Further to the above: - 

We respectfully remind you that one of the results of the tragedy that unfolded on 19th October 1983 were the deaths of 20 Grenadians, including PM Maurice Bishop; four members of the Peoples Revolutionary Army; leaders of the Revolution; along with a number of civilians. We request that you consider the establishment of an appropriate memorial to ALL those who lost their lives as a result of the tragedy on that date.
It is observed that there are two memorials in Grenada.  One commemorating our Cuban brothers and one marking the US invaders.  We are concerned that there are no current markers in Grenada commemorating those who lost their lives fighting the US forces and the innocent civilians, including patients of the St Georges mental hospital.  We respectfully call on you to rectify this egregious error and establish an appropriate memorial.
One report that we have read states:- “...The Grenadians suffered the most. The military casualties have never been separated accurately from civilian ones. An estimated 67 died, including 17 in the bombing of the mental hospital and another boy accidentally shot by US servicemen with a pistol some time later...”  In the circumstances, we propose that a further memorial is designed and erected in memory of those who lost their lives during and after the invasion on October 25th.  We sincerely believe that such acknowledgements would go a long way to heal the historic trauma of October 1983, which continues to live on in the hearts and minds of many. 
We are confident that the marking of the 19th, and, we are informed, the 25th of October,  will also lead to historical recognition among, as well as reconciliation between, Grenadians.

We would welcome a response to this communication, which we will, with your permission, circulate to the meeting’s participants.  We also have sources of information which we believe could be helpful in your Government’s endeavours.  Please note that Grenada – Forward Ever, The Committee for Human Rights in Grenada (UK) and GEMFM are not affiliated to any political party or organisation.  
Most respectfully,

---------------------------------------

Kwabena Dennot Nyack - Secretary of Grenada - Forward Ever 

On behalf of Grenada - Forward Ever 

The Committee for Human Rights in Grenada (UK), and 

GEMFM of Canada 
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Join Grenada – Forward Ever's mail list at https://mailchi.mp/65d89750ca33/so0jveueff  or https://bit.ly/3hJNmBL.  Join the Grenada – Forward Ever WhatsApp group via either  https://chat.whatsapp.com/HLQSMicr6xRIK5zmZbIXAa or https://bit.ly/3kRJv77 .
	The Sankofa bird, the symbol of Grenada – Forward Ever, reminds us that we must continue to move forward as we

remember our past.  And at the same time we plant a seed for the future generations that come after us

	
	
	

	



